Jeanann Dawson
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From: Logan Stikeleather <loganstikeleather@carolinacomfortair.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2019 11:49 AM
To: Jeanann Dawson
Subject: License Change - Carolina Comfort Air

Hey, Good morning, we spoke about 2 weeks ago regarding switching the license number on some of the permits that
had Carolina Comfort Air listed as the mechanical contractor.

Here is a list of the houses that have no had their final and need to be changed:
671 Manor @ Lexington Place — 134 Artillery Lane (Cates Building)

749 Manor @ Lexington Place — 81 Artillery Lane (Cates Building)

750 Manor @ Lexington Place — 65 Artillery Lane (Cates Building)

667 Manor @ Lexington Place — 74 Artillery Lane (H&H Homes)
202 Oakmont — 91 Hopeland Drive (H&H Homes)

All of these are currently listed until license #29077 (Phillip Tyler) and need to be changed to #32825 (Jack Campbell).
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Logan Stikeleather

Residential New Construction Coordinator
loganstikeleather@carolinacomfortair.com

Have any questions? Please call me!
Office : 919-243-0487 ext. 212
Fax : 919-550-2492
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This E-mail and any of its attachments may contain Carolina Comfort Air proprietary information, which is privileged, confidential, or subject to
copyright belonging to Carolina Comfort Air. This E-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are
not the intended recipient of this E-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or action taken in relation to the
contents of and attachments to this E-mail is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this E-mail in error, please notity the
sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copy of this E-mail and any printout.




